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Tara Dannenberg 

Area of Expertise 

Tara Dannenberg is the senior client 
services specialist for the top-producing 
office and education services team 
consisting of Todd Noel, Kyle Campbell, 
Michael Marsh, and Matt Baniszewski. 

The team specializes in the sale and 
leasing of office and educational 
properties, with expertise in tenant and 
landlord representation, investments, 
build-to-suits, and land. 

Tara provides advanced marketing 
support to enhance the team’s service 
offering to the marketplace. She assists in 
developing innovative marketing 
strategies for each client and property, 
including print and digital marketing. 

In support of business development, Tara 
prepares highly effective listing 
proposals, presentations, offering 
memorandums and property brochures. 
She coordinates with research and GIS to 
develop demographic maps, market 
intelligence and research data to market 
properties and aid tenants in making 
strategic location decisions. 

As a results-driven and highly skilled 
marketing professional, Tara recognizes 
the value of a collaborative environment 
and strong relationships to support the 
success of the team and its clients. She is 
committed to being highly responsive 
and keeping all parties fully informed 
throughout the marketing process. 

 Business Background 

Tara brings to Colliers more than 25 years’ 
experience in commercial real estate, and 
most recently was a brokerage 
coordinator in the healthcare, office, and 
equity, debt, and structured finance 
teams with Cushman & Wakefield where 
she not only proved her track record in 
her performance, but also was awarded 
the philanthropy chair award for her 
support with various charities.  

Tara’s extensive background includes 
industry experience ranging from the 
sales process to construction services. 
She has an intricate understanding of 
multiple facets of commercial real estate 
that have allowed her to uniquely hone a 
diverse skill set in research, marketing, 
graphics, mapping, proposals, email 
marketing, legal requirements, event 
planning, construction, mentoring, and 
team building.  

 
Community Involvement 

• Women’s Network 
• Society of Vincent de Paul of Arizona  

Education or Qualifications 

Certified Professional Secretary 
(CPS), College of DuPage 

Real Estate Salesperson’s 
License, AZ Dept. of RE 

         

 


